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Protocol for

Parents

CORONAVIRUS

Rosary Private School, Muweilah
www.rosarysh.com



Dear parents

Greetings!

a

Hope you all have had a safe and quality time with yourf_

family and friends. This circular is to brief you about the .
protocols to be followed with respect to the re- opening of =
the school. We expect your whole hearted support

towards fulfilling the same.

Support your child to join the school:

At the beginning of the term:

Entry and Exit:




Classrooms will be arranged in accordance with the social distancing of 1.5m.

Advise your child to be in their assigned seats and maintain the safe distance and showcase responsible
behavior.

It is advisable to send the necessary stationery with your child as sharing of the stationery is not allowed
in the school.

It would be highly appreciated if you can provide well packed homely food for your child.

Physical education at school remain suspended until further notice. Instead virtual activities will be
conducted.

The school has staggered break times to avoid gathering among the students.

Please ensure that you don't send any partying items for celebrating birthdays in school as such gather-
ing and sharing of food is strictly prohibited inside the school premises.
If your child suffers from any health issues, we are ready to offer 100% on line learning. But, if you are

opting On- Site learning, it is mandatory to submit the medical certificate to the school clinic.

If your child begins to show symptoms of COVID - 19, he/ she will immediately be quarantined to the
isolation room and will be monitored by a school nurse.

You will be intimated at the earliest to retrieve your child from the school.

Be rest assured that the school shall not administer any medicines to your child.

If your child tests positive for COVID- 19, you are mandated to inform the school so that the school can
take measures to secure the health of the rest of the school community. Your child’s medical report will
not be shared with anyone.

The child should not return to school until the PCR result is negative.

The buses will operate with 50% capacity and advise your child to be on the seats assigned to them.
Sage distancing of 1.5 meters should be maintained while on the bus.

Temperature will be taken prior to students boarding the buses. Please note that the children with
elevated body temperature will not be allowed on the bus. Hence it is mandatory for you to wait until

the bus departs.



